CARRYING THE GOSPEL OF CHRIST TO THE ISLANDS OF

Contact
PNG Phone: +675 7967 8463
WhatsApp: + 675 7967 8463

Email: calebwilson.png@gmail.com
YouTube: Just Above Down Under

Our Mission

Preach Christ
Disciple Believers
Establish Local Churches
Give God the Glory

Our Family
Caleb 10/12
Tabitha 5/24
Cassia 10/10/18
Cherith  9/11/20
Jesse 7/127/24

Sending Church
—Mt-Calvary Baptist Church-
P.O. Box 1372
Roanoke, AL 36274
Pastor: Ricky Emery

Support Address
Macedonia World
Baptist Missions
P.O. Box 519
Braselton, GA 30519
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Dear Friends,

We are overwhelmed at the goodness of the Lord. He has proven himself faithful again and again, and
we cannot thank Him enough!

Family

Our family has been greatly blessed with a new addition! Our first son, Clifford Jesse Wilson, was born -
June 27, 2024, and we are so thankful for God's grace throughout the pregnancy and the birth. Jesse was
born at Kudjip Nazarene Hospital in Jiwaka Province. This was our first child to be born in Papua New
Guinea, and it was a blessed experience. Cassia and Cherith are enjoying having a little brother, and they
are very helpful in caring for him. Please continue to pray for safety and health for Jesse as he joins the
missionary kid team! To be close to the hospital, we spent two months in Mt Hagen, PNG. We went there
just for the baby, but this ended up being a great time of refreshment from other missionaries and a time
to glean wisdom for our own vision for our part of the country. We made many new friends and
established connections with experienced national pastors that I anticipate being a great influence for
local preachers in Milne Bay Province. Our kids got to play with other missionary kids, and we simply
enjoyed the company of other families striving for the same goals as us. God is good to the Wilson's!

Ministry

We are making a lot of progress on getting things ready for the ministry on the islands. We got back to
Alotau the first week of August. Tabitha and the children will settle in there for the rest of the year while
I'make trips back and forth to Normanby Island building the house. The vision the Lord has given us is
full of overwhelmjng obstacles, but God has been knocking down mountains one-by-one. It is amazing to
watch! Last week a container full of house materials and furniture arrived from Brisbane, Australia. The
Lord greatly used Good Shepherd Baptist Church in Brisbane to provide for this tremendous need, and
we are grateful for them investing in our family and the work in Milne Bay.

We greatly appreciate all your faithful prayers and support! The Lord is doing great things, and we are
humbled He allows us to see Him work!

Your Missionaries in Papua New Guinea,
Caleb, Tabitha, Cassia, Cherith, and Jesse Wilson

Clifford Jesse Wilson - born June 27, 2024
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